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Barnett, Mary

From: Bill <troutman08@suddenlink.net>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 8:19 AM
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Big Creek and Buffalo River

 
Director Keogh,  
 
I am writing to urge ADEQ to change the impaired sections of Big Creek and the Buffalo River to catagory 5.   
The source of  the imparemrnts, such as increased algae and pathogens must be determined for the good of the 
region and our state.  
 
The Buffalo River is too valuable to Arkansas to ignore the damage this hog factory has done and will continue 
to do.   
 
ADEQ should do everything in its power to protect Buffalo River.  
 
Thank you, 
Bill Pettit  
PO Box 15 
Cotter,AR 72626 
Sent from my iPhone 


